
Dear Councilman Madison, 

Warren Sata 
275 Palmetto Drive 
Pasadena, CA 91105 

(626) 808-8550 

Re: Resignation from HRC 

May 23,2017 

I'm writing to express my gratitude for the opportunity to serve on the Human Relations Commission. 
Effective June 15\ I Will tender my resignation from this post. It was an honor and pleasure to serve, and 
my experience participating in public volunteer service in your distnct has positively influenced my 
personal and professional growth. Thank you so much. 

Sincerest regards, 

Warren Sata, Ed.M, M.Ed 

06/05/2017 
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